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Club Meeting

The PUD has closed the meet-
ing room access until further 

notice due to COVID-19
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Zoom meeting in February

	 Treasurers report was 
read.

Tom talked about the final 
remote ID rule that was recently 
released. There are 3 ways to 
comply which we don’t have to 
be in compliance for almost 3 
years.

1.) Transponder built in 
- Mainly for comercial or 
autonomous vehicles

2.) Be a designated a FRIA 
(FAA recognized Identification 
area) This one will apply to us, 
it means we get designated a 
FRIA and continue as we have. 
Register with the FAA every 3 
years for 1 number for all your 
planes. (see Jan newsletter for 
more info)

3.) Flying outside a FRIA will 
require a broadcast module - 
should be movable from plane 
to plane and cost from $20 to 

$50

Float fly’s - apply for a 1 time 
“sanction”

Events scheduled so far outside 
SFRCF:
Monroe swap meet - May 22nd 
and 23rd
AMA Jamboree - June 11th -13th
Chehalis Scale meet - July 23rd 
- 25th
Redmond Ore scale meet - 
August 6th - 8th
Wenatchee scale championship - 
August 27th - 29th

SFRCF scheduled dates:
June 5th - winter build
June 6th - EDF scale meet
July 17th and 18th to be 
determined.

Oysterfest: Meeting next month. 
Bob T will attend.

Meeting adjourned 7:35

As much rain as we’ve had 
we’ve also had a few nice days.
I’ve been out to fly 4 or 5 times. 
The last time I managed to 
break the strut on my A-10 and 
lose a c clip off the P-39 nose 
gear, bad day for nose gear I 
guess.

	 I’ve mostly been working 
in the shop and I’m on my 4th 
airplane this winter. Two ARF’s 
and two kits.
The first ARF was an electric 
PC-21.

The next ARF was a Beechcraft 
Bonanza. also electric

The first kit was a Dancing 
Wings Storch (electric)



President............................Tom Strom......................... (360)791-7729 	  
Vice President...................Aaron Cleveland.............. (360)490-2189
Treasurer............................Mark Pentony................... (360)490-4742 
Secretary............................Bob Beatty......................... (360)229-3408
Safety Officer.....................Dave Windom.................. (406)283-1916 

Board Members

Club officers are the board members

Alt Board Member........... John Sommer.................... (360)968-9323
Alt Board Member........... Jeff Sterba.......................... (360)490-5800
Alt Board Member...........Paul Fleming..................... (253)225-0780
Alt Board Member...........Bob Treinen....................... (360)590-9823

Club Officers
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Dues are $75 if paid before March 
1st,  $100 Thereafter. 

If you pay by mail send your dues, 
proof of 2021 AMA membership 
and a self addressed stamped 
envelope to the Treasurer:

Mark Pentony

180 E Vuecrest Dr.
Union WA 98592

Make checks payable to SFRCF

In the Shop

And the big project is a Top Flite 

DC-3 which will also be electric.

To See your project here,

Send me some pictures!
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Club Scheduled Events for 2020

dues $75 before March 1st and $100 on or after
Check out our web site at http://sfrcf.quintex.com

Training nights are ALWAYS weather permitting, check the weather at the field before leaving
Sold days can change, check out the website before heading to the field.

http://sfrcf.quintex.com/event/events.html

Event dates in black are scheduled.    Events in gray are complete.

January 1st .................... First fly of the year - Sanderson Field - 10:00am
June 5th.......................... Winter build challenge - Sanderson Field
June 6th.......................... elec jets scale - Sanderson Field
July 17th......................... to be determined - Sanderson Field 
July 18th......................... to be determined - Sanderson field


